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Clare Balding at Kirkham Grammar


Year 5 and 6 will be going to Kirkham Grammar school this morning to meet presenter Clare Balding who has recently written some children’s books. We hope they have an enjoyable meet and are inspired to write their own stories. 





NSPCC


All our children will take part in an assembly with the NSPCC tomorrow afternoon – Tuesday, 18th June. This will be about keeping safe. The children in years 5 and 6 will then do a workshop for an hour. 





Electricity


The electricity will be off on Wednesday, 19th June. However, we will have a generator in place so it’s business as usual. 





Pre-school and Reception Healthy Lunch


Pre-school and Reception children will be making a healthy school lunch of jacket potatoes with a choice of cheese, baked beans and tuna. To follow there will be a fresh fruit sundae. They will make this lunch on Wednesday instead of Thursday as school will have a generator.





Militarycation


Militarycation continues for the next four weeks on Wednesday. Please continue to send your child in their outdoor clothes. 





Year 5 Presentations


Year 5 children have been asked to do a short presentation to the rest of the school on Friday afternoon. They have been asked to think about the skills that they have and what they would be strong at leading in school. We look forward to telling you the results of the presentations in the leavers assembly at the end of term.





Sports Day


Unfortunately, due to the awful weather, we had to postpone sports day last week. Our second date in next Thursday, 27th June from 1.15pm. As last week, we will keep an eye on the forecast and try to let you know ASAP what is happening.  





 


 





      














Celebration Assembly


Our next celebration assembly will be in school on Friday, 28th June at 2.30pm. Everyone is welcome to join us. We will celebrate achievements of our children.  If your child has a certificate that they have been awarded out of school and would like a special mention for it, please send it in before this date. 





School Performance


Our school performance of Panto Pandemonium will take place at the village hall on Wednesday, 10th July at 2pm and 6pm. Tickets are £2.00 each.


 


School BBQ


The school BBQ will be held on the playground on Saturday, 13th July from 1pm till 4pm. Please can you send back your slips with the correct money before the 6th July so that we can order food in advance.   





School Trip


We are organising a whole school trip to the seaside on Tuesday, 16th July. More details to follow. 





Year 5/6 meal out


To celebrate the end of the school year, years 5 and 6 will be asked if they would like to go out for a meal, possibly on Tuesday, 16th July after the whole school trip. Again, more details to follow. 





Leavers Mass


We are holding our annual leavers Mass at St. Mary’s Church on Thursday, 17th July at 7pm. We kindly encourage all our children and their families to attend this where possible to support the children who are moving onto High School in September. Please can you send back the slip if you haven’t done so already so that we can allocate jobs / roles to the children. 





Finally – dates for your diary………


18th June – NSPCC in to talk to children


19th June – governor committee meetings in school


27th June – Second sports day (if first postponed)


28th June – celebration assembly 2.30pm


3rd July – Year 5/6 maths challenge at LHS


9th June – Reports sent home


10th July – School Performance at 2pm / 6pm


12th July – Pre-school graduation assembly 2.30pm


13th July – School BBQ 1 -4pm


17th July – Leavers Mass 7pm


19th July – Leavers Assembly 1.30pm























                                  








 


    














